
From: Quinton Zondervan <qzondervan@cambridgema.gov>  
Sent: Sunday, January 10, 2021 9:28 AM 
To: Dominic Sims <DSims@iccsafe.org> 
Cc: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: Please continue to allow city and town officials to vote! 
 
Why would you delegitimize your organization and the energy codes it produces by eliminating the 
democratic voting process so many of us faithfully participated in last year? That would be a huge 
mistake, and I urge you to reconsider. Thank you. 
--  
Quinton Zondervan 
Cambridge City Councillor  
617-901-2006 
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